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FROM THE OFFICE- I am prayerfully looking 

forward to a happier new year for all of us!  We must 

stay strong and continue to follow safety guidelines 

the CDC recommends to get us to the home stretch of  

good health for all.    
    December 2020 was a particulary rough month as we lost some more 
dear friends.  Bob Flowers was a mainstay of the club and a SCC  golf 
member for 39+ years.  Bob passed  away within a few days of  Gary 
Bailey.  Gary was an avid Greenwave and Clemson fan and did such great 
work for us on the golf course helping with drainage, bridges, and 
whatever we needed.  Rob Beauchene and Basil Ammons just passed 
away also – both former members and great guys as well.  Our heartfelt 
sympathy goes out to all of the families during this sad time.   
   Bo and the golf course staff will be working on a fewprojects this winter 
and appreciate your help in keeping the course in shape by following cart 
path rules and raking traps.   
   We are hoping to move to our online tee sheet by early Spring- definitely 
a work in progress!  Thank you all for your loyal support!. 
~ Suzanne 

 
“Not that I speak from want, for I have learned to be content 
in whatever circumstances I am. I know how to get along 
with humble means, and I also know how to live in 
prosperity; in any and every circumstance I have learned the 
secret of being filled and going hungry, both of having 
abundance and suffering need. I can do all things through 
Him who strengthens me.”  Philippians 4:11-13 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times  
 ALL customers are encouraged to wear facemasks when entering 
our buildings and riding in carts together.   PLEASE follow social 
distance guidelines to help stop the spread of COVID 19.   
For ALL “Meals to Go” call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for 
reservations.  Dinners served 5 – 8 pm, outside dining available 
with DJ Wendell Nolan playing music in the Candlelite Pavilion.  
1/05  Summerville Exchange Club Dinner Meeting 6:30 
1/06 Meals to Go 
1/08 Meals to Go 
1/13 Meals to Go 
1/15 Meals to Go 
1/16 Winningham Fundraiser Golf Tournament 12:30  
1/18 Chas Area Men’s Interclub Chas National 10 am 
1/19 SOB Golf – TBD 
1/19 Summerville Exchange Club Dinner Meeting 6:30 
1/20 Meals to Go 
1/22 Meals to Go 
1/27 Meals to Go AND Team Trivia with Bad Joke Tom 
1/29 Meals to Go 
1/30 Jason Hiller Fundraiser Golf Tournament 12:00 
1/30 Summerville Cup AT Pine Forest 
1/31 Summerville Cup AT SCC / T-times 7:30-10:30 
2/07 Super Bowl Powerball with Low country Boil - 12:00 shotgun 
 Sign up your foursome in the pro shop. 
******************************************************** 
Loyalty points no longer expire on Dec 31st.  A complete list of how 
to spend/redeem your points is listed on our website ☺ 

 
Goose Man Jack has left the golf course…. 
His work load and time constraints traveling 

to and from Myrtle Beach forced him to cancel. 

$50 Winner for paying account by the 10th: 

Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Nye 

Jim West shot his age, 83, on 12/22/2020. 

______________________________________________ 
CHARLESTON AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOCIATION  

First Match of 2021 

Charleston National 

January 18, 10:00 am shotgun 

 

  Limited entries, sign up is on a first come first serve basis, by 

 Wednesday, January 13.   

$35 tournament fee will be charged to your club account if not 

paid when you sign up.  USGA handicap is required. 

 

SCC club members will be paired with another SCC club 

member for cart COVID 19 safety purposes. A FULL LIST of 

COVID 19 PROVISIONS is POSTED IN THE PRO SHOP and on 

the Charleston Area Men’s Interclub website.  

 COVID 19 rules WILL BE ENFORCED until further notice. 

 

 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

The 2021 GHIN Handicap Billing will be 

posted in January to active club member 

accounts who are currently on the handicap 

roster. The fee will remain $25 per golfer, no 

charge for juniors under 18.  Call the office if 

you would like to sign up for the service. 

If you plan on playing in the Chas. Area 

Men’s Interclub events you must have a club 

handicap established. 
 

      HARTMANN’S 2020 CHRISTMAS OPEN 
 For Meals on Wheels of Summerville, Inc. 

Many thanks to Gary & Gay Hartmann and family! 

Their annual Christmas Tournament raised over 

$6,000 for the Summerville Meals on Wheels with 

many thanks to 120+ golfers and the hole sponsors .  

 

Congratulations to Dave Bordiuk, John Cole, Jamie 

Greene and Danny Gallagher for winning 1st place. 

2nd place:   Pete Shepitka, Steve Nave, Allan Sharkey, 

Jack Williams 

3rd place:  Darren Mickalis, Mike Ward, Jimmy 

Waring, and Mike Cobb 

 

 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


 

From the Bufort Blanton Family at Summerville Country Club to your family –  
We hope you enjoyed the holiday “Meals to Go” prepared by Country Club Catering on December 15th .    

Thank you all for your loyalty throughout 2020.  
 We are looking forward to a happier and healthier 2021! 

 

 
 
Trae & Lee Ray – Country Club Catering 

2020 was a very stressful year and we  

could not have made it without all of  

your support.  We are truly thankful!   

                    Happy New Year! 

BRAY’S BOGEYS     I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and 

wish for all of us a happy new year. I know I’m looking forward to 

2021. We cannot be thankful enough for the support this year as golf 

continues to be one of the safer activities during these troubled 

times. 

We are still planning to have the Summerville Cup (vs. Pine Forest) 

this year but will cut out the indoor gatherings.  We are still trying to 

figure out the best way to do the initial pairings whether by blind draw 

or a zoom meeting. Please let me know if you’re interested - priority 

will go to last year's players first but I know we will need some new 

players for this Ryder Cup format golf competition.  Our first 

tournament of the year for "player of the year" points will be the 

Super Bowl Powerball on February 7 - captain’s choice with a twist. 

To adhere to social distancing after play this year we will be doing a 

"to go" low country boil Instead of an oyster roast. Sign up as a four 

player team in the pro shop.    

Golf club and equipment manufacturing are getting caught up, but I 

still expect shipment delays through at least spring 2021. I am trying 

to rotate merchandise in the pro shop as best I can to keep different 

options available. Lastly, I want to once again wish everyone a 

Happier New Year!    

 


